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support letter for HECA on behalf on Rogelio Caudillo

CEC Staff, 
Thank you for allowing these written comments so that the community can comment on the HECA project. My 
name is Rogelio Cauidllo and I am writing to support Hydrogen Energy California. I felt it was important it reiterate 
in a letter that the San Joaquin Valley Air Pollution Control District conducted extensive studies that determined the 
HECA project will not have any substantial negative impacts to air in our region. HECA has also performed their 
own air quality and public health modeling of potential emissions. The studies found that the project will not cause 
violation of state or federal air quality standards and will not significantly contribute to existing violations of particulate 
matter. Please permit the HECA project I truly think it will help our economy, will alleviate stress on the energy grid, 
and will provide farmers a local, low-carbon option for fertilizer. 

Thank you, 
Rogelio Caudillo
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